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I have voted in every election in Oregon since 1980, and have experienced both in-

person voting and vote-by-mail. My experience has been that vote-by-mail is highly 

effective and safe, much more so than standing in long lines and waiting for 

volunteers to find my name on a lengthy list. In-person voting is a throwback to an 

old-fashioned era that makes no sense for today's Oregon. 


